2, MASSGOP

8.27.24

Office of the Governor, Legal Counsel
Attn: Records Access Officer

State House, 24 Beacon Street, Room 271
Boston, MA 02133

This is a request under the Massachusetts Public Records Law (G.L. c. 66, s. 10 et. seq.).

The relevant time-period for this request are the years 2022 to the present. I request that a copy
of the following records be provided to me:

1. Documents that disclose the names of all government entities providing emergency
housing in the Commonwealth of Massachusetts relating to the on-going migrant housing crisis.

2. Documents that disclose the names of all private individuals and/or entities providing
emergency housing in the Commonwealth of Massachusetts relating to the on-going migrant
housing crisis; and copies of all contracts and/or leases with such individuals and/or entities.

3. Documents that disclose the address of all locations within the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts where emergency housing is being provided because of the on-going migrant
housing crisis; and copies of all housing contracts and/or leases for those locations.

4. Documents that disclose the name and business address for all private individuals and/or
entities who have contracted with the Commonwealth of Massachusetts related to the on-going
migrant housing crisis; and copies of all contracts with such individuals and/or entities.

5. All correspondence relating to public safety concerns about locations used to house
individuals in the Commonwealth of Massachusetts due to the on-going migrant housing crisis.

6. Copies of all policies and procedures used to document complaints of public safety
incidents that occur at locations used to house individuals in the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts due to the on-going migrant housing crisis.

7. All incident reports and/or police reports concerning public safety incidents that occur at
locations used to house individuals due to the on-going migrant housing crisis.

I request a waiver of any fees associated with this request. Disclosure of the requested
information is squarely in the public interest. All citizens of the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts deserve to know exactly how their tax dollars are being utilized, particularly in
matters that directly impact their communities. Further, the safety and well-being of our
communities must be a top priority, and our residents have a fundamental right to be informed
about any risks or challenges being faced within these state-supported facilities. This request is
not being sought for commercial purposes.



If a waiver of the fee is not granted, I recognize that you may charge reasonable costs for copies,
as well as for personnel time needed to comply with this request.

The Public Records Law requires you to provide me with a written response within ten (10)
business days. If you cannot comply with my request, you are statutorily required to provide an
explanation in writing.

Sincerely,

Amy Carnevale

85 Merrimac Street
Boston MA, 02114
617-523-5005
AC@massgop.com



